March 30, 2017

660 Quayside Drive Open House Comment Form

Thank you for attending Bosa Development’s Open House for 660 Quayside Drive. Your
comments are important to us, so please take a moment to share your feedback.

Please drop your completed comment form at the sign-in desk before you leave.

Please tell us about yourself:

Name:

Address:

Email: Phone:

Would you like to be contacted in the future with updates? |:| YES |:| NO

Our Proposal - Our proposal for 660 Quayside Drive includes 2 residential towers, homes
ranging from 1 to 3 bedrooms, a daycare for 40 kids, new pedestrian connections along the
waterfront, an expanded Pier Park, 80 public parking stalls, and a new restaurant and retail
space. What are your thoughts on our proposal?

Please submit your comments at the sign-in desk or by email to
Ibeveridge@brookpooni.com before April 7, 2017.

This information is collected by Brook Pooni Associates and will be submitted to the City of New Westminster to be included in the
public determination of the project and will be included in public documents that will be posted on the City’s Website. Should you have
any questions about the collection of this personal information please contact Laura Beveridge at Brook Pooni Associates (lbeveridge@
brookpooni.com).



